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Meadview Civic Association, Inc. 

DISCLAIMER: 

The Meadview 
Monitor is an official 
publication of the 
Meadview Civic 
Association (MCA, a 
membership 
association) P.O. 
Box 217, Meadview, 
AZ 86444. (928) 564
-2313, Fax (928) 564-
2520, or email: 
mca@citlink.net 
(please put 
“Meadview Monitor” 
in the subject line.) 
Notice in the 
Meadview Monitor is 
official notice of any 
and all proceedings 
of the MCA. 
Submissions become 
the property of The 
Meadview Monitor. 
We will not publish 
any letters or ads 
that are unsuitable 
for this newsletter or 
for which the MCA 
be held liable. The 
Board of Governors 
will make the final 
decisions on those 
letters, ads and/or 
articles that are 
printed. All articles 
must have a by-line. 
All letters must have 
a name and a 
traceable address. 
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“Meet and Play at the MCA” 

 

Sharon Baur: President 

Jack McGinnis: V-President 

Rita Caldwell:  Treasurer 

Clyde Haggerty: Secretary 

Larry Reilley: Director 

Rhonda Monroe: Director  

Lydia Marrero: Member  

Services Representative, 
Notary  

 

 

Julie Harris: Member 
Services Representative, 
Notary & Contributing Editor 

Fred Ellis: Maintenance 

Michael O’Keeffe: 
Maintenance 

Bob Reynold: Security 

Richard (Woody) Wood: 

President’s Letter to the Members 

MJF IMAGES 

Thank you everyone that voted in this years election we had 1117 returned ballots.  This is an all time      record. 

Our board members are: 
Rita Caldwell 
Larry Reilly 
Clyde (Butch) Haggerty 
Rhonda Monroe 
 
The proposal to raise the annual assessment dues passed! The support to go forward with research and find fund-
ing for a new recreational hall was also approved. 
We have plans going forward with new volunteers  to help renovate the Miniature Golf Course, here are just a few 
of the activities planned ice cream social, members BBQ in the fall along with a meet and greet and history of the 
community of Meadview and Meadview Civic Association,  tournaments, and games.   Watch for announce-
ments.  Thank you to Luke for coming on board with amazing ideas and energy for our Activities Committee. 
Planning for the Recreational hall continues, committee members, Pam, Eileen, and Lynn  will be  working hard, to 
accomplish this daunting project. Take a walk down the nature trail and you will find it is being brought up to hand-
capped accessibility, and is being cleared of old overhanging branches and weeds. The Pool is better than ev-
er.   As are the grounds and building! Way to go maintenance team, Fred and Michael 

 Lydia and Julie work continually to bring the office up to date, our computers have now be upgraded. We are col-
lecting back assessments, organization of the office continues along with a multitude of other tasks. 

 Larry Sarchin has volunteered to help us with Grant applications. Bob and Woody as our security team keep every-
thing running smoothly, they are always busy making sure our grounds and building are secure.  They also help 
where needed on a variety of tasks we only need to ask. We are indeed very fortunate to have such a dedicated 
and knowledgeable staff.  

Your Board of Governors look forward to a successful and energizing 2022-2023.    

Thank you for your continuing support and help! 

SHARON BAUR PRESIDENT 

BOARD OF GOVERNORS & STAFF 
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                                    Meadview Explorers  
            By Joan Stoops 

At our May 17th meeting the new Quail Board was installed. Teodora Koeppen is President, Barbara Braaten is Vice 

President and Rita Hughes is Secretary. Dolores Robb will be installed as Treasurer on September 20, 2022.  Congrat-

ulations and “Thank You” for volunteering. 

The Quail Club will be dark all of June, July and August but will begin again on September 20th at 10:00am at the 

MCA. The program will be a “Get Acquainted Social and Potluck”. 

The focus of our club is to raise funds for scholarships given to deserving Mohave County High School seniors who are 

moving onto college. This year 15 $1,000.00 scholarships were awarded by the Quail Club of Meadview and the Morn-

ing Glories Club of Kingman. The number of scholarships awarded depends on the amount money our 2 Clubs can 

raise throughout the year. Please think about coming to our September 20th meeting to see what the Quail Club is all 

about. We are an all-volunteer, Community to “Step Up For Education”. 

Carole Duran, Quail Club Reporter 

The Explorers have been busy this year with hikes to North and South Monoliths, Grapevine 
springs, lost cable canyon, and the Railroad Tunnel trail. We took 4wd rides on Buck and Doe 
road to get Hualapai tacos and along the ridge to Bluebird mine and back along Route 142. Cliff 
led a Compass Class at the Meadview airport, which taught everyone how to be more self-
sufficient in the wilderness. We will not have activities through the hot summer, but will pick up 
again in the fall. Look for our activities on Facebook at Meadview Explorers page.   
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The Games are back open 

MONDAY   Shuffleboard 4:00PM 

TUESDAY   9 Ball/8 Ball Tournament 5:00 PM 

THURSDAY Ladies 8 Ball Tournament 5:00PM 

FRIDAY 8 Ball Tournament 5:00 PM 

SUNDAY Wine Sunday & Open Pool Night 

*Fishing Tackle * Bait * Ice * Snacks  

*Shirts & Hats * ATM * Free WiFi  

 

 

290 E. Meadview Blvd, Meadview, AZ 86444   

(928) 564-2100 
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The MCA’s Board of Governors has requested members to fill out a 
“Recommendation & Suggestion” slip to help the Board of 
Governors better understand how they can serve the MCA 
Members.  The slips can be found in the office and the entrance 
area of the auditorium.  The Board thanks all of you who have taken 
the time to fill out these slips. Some of the slips requested the 
Board of Governors to form. 

Shuffle board leagues, weekly card games, bring in local music 

bands and have miniature golf tournaments.  All excellent ideas 

except the part about the Board doing it!  The Board of Governors 

has made available the setting for these recreational activities, but 

they truly have enough to do without facilitating a type of Club 

Med.   

The MCA Members are encouraged to reach out to one another and 

form their own clubs or leagues.  I suggest that you visit the office 

and ask one of the staff members to help you write a little article 

about your recreational interest, give your name, and a way for 

those interested to get in touch with you.  The MCA will gladly put 

the article in the Monitor and on the MCA website. 

Advertising rates 
This is a Bi=Monthly Publication.  

• Business Card—$6 per issue or $36 per year, 

• 1/4 Page = $10 per issue or $60 per year, 

• 1/2 Page—$20 per issue or $120 per year, 

• Full Page  - $40 per issue or $240 per year. 

Please make checks payable to:  

Meadview Civic Association  
P.O. Box 217                                          

Meadview, AZ 86444 
Note:   
* All ads must be paid in advance. 

Note:   
* All ads must be paid in advance. 

* Sorry, no refunds for cancellations. 

* The MCA reserves the right to edit or refuse submissions. 
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Sharon, Chuck and I recently attended a 3-day conference, called the 

Summit, organized and sponsored by the Conservation Lands  Foundation. 

This large non-profit helps us by providing training, offering consistent 

support and giving us yearly grants. We have been a  part of their Friends 

Grassroots Network for 10 years along with about 80 other non-profit 

groups around the southwest. The Summit was held  in Albuquerque from 

May 17th-20th. We attend many training sessions which were very 

informative and helpful. We also met several people who offered their help 

for our Monument campaign. It was very inspiring and invigorating time  

with a group of people who love our public lands as much as we do. 

 

Today we gave a good soaking to our transplanted Joshua Trees on the old 

Diamond Bar Rd spur off Pierce Ferry Rd. Our Bureau of Land Management 

Outdoor Planner, Matt, came out with a water tank and many lengths of 

hose to reach all 42 trees. He mentioned that it is predicted that we will 

have a good monsoon season so hopefully we won’t have to water the trees 

again this summer. We are monitoring the trees closely and they are looking 

good! 

 

As always, we thank you for your support and encouragement as we strive to 

preserve and protect our magnificent Joshua Tree Forrest. 
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•SECOND SUNDAY OF THE MONTH 

•SPAGHETTI 5-7 P.M. 

•TACO TUESDAYS 5-7 P.M. 

•FISH FRIDAYS 5-7 P.M. 

Check the V.F.W. Calendar to  see  if  there  is  a  scheduled   

Dinner  f or Wednesdays. 

DINNER   SERVED  TO  THE  PUBLIC, 

MEMBERS  AND    

NON - MEMBERS  ARE  WELCOME! 

COME  JOIN  US! 

V. F. W.  P o s t  1 10 14   

GO O D E A TS !  

Submit Your Photos! 

We would love to receive your photos of Meadview and the surrounding area. Those pics just might find a place in future 
Meadview Monitor publications and/or our website for other members to enjoy viewing.  Please submit photographs to our e
-mail address: mca@citlink.net. 

VFW FOOD BANK DISTRIBUTION  

Meadview Area  Nutritional Assistance 

Food distribution is on the Second Tuesday of each month  

Starting at 11:00 am  

(VFW PARKING LOT) 

FOR INFORMATION CALL  928-564-2441 

Equal Opportunity  Provider 

V.F.W. Post #11014 
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Come and worship with us! 

 

 

 

 (928) 564-2411Weekly Service Schedule: 

Sunday                                                          

9:30 AM      Adult Sunday School 

10:45 AM     Worship Service 

Wednesday 

3 PM           Online Bible Study  

                     Meadview Comm Church Facebook page 

Church Activities       

• Men’s Breakfast –2nd Tuesday morning  at 8:00 AM 

• Ladies Bible Study is the 1st & 3rd Monday’s at 9:30 AM 

• Ladies Beginning Bible Class 2nd & 4th  Tuesdays  10:00 

AM 

• Red, White and Blue quilters  9:00 AM  3rd & 4th 

Wednesday at 9:00 AM 

Meadview Community Church 

    “A Light at the Canyon’s End” 

Pastor Steven May 

928-564-2411 

             Sunday   9:00 am - Praise Team Practice 
                              9:45 am - Sunday School    (For all ages) 
                            11:00 am - Worship Service  (Nursery is provided) 
 
             Saturday  4:00 pm - Praise Team Practice 

 
Thursday  1:00 pm -Bible Study/Prayer in the                                        

Worship Center 
 

The first Saturday of every month there is a  
Men's Breakfast at 9:00 am in the Worship Center. 

 

                          Pastor Curtis O’Brien 

                               928-564-5305 

                  www.meadviewbaptist.com  

                  1035 W MEADVIEW BLVD. 

                    MEADVIEW, AZ 86444 

Meadview Baptist Church 

Please join us, Everyone is Welcome! 
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 BLM KINGMAN FIELD OFFICE  

STAGE 2  

FIRE  

RESTRICTION NOTICE  

Effective May 26th, 2022, until rescinded  

Fire Prevention Order No. AZ-010-22-02  

Establishes Stage 2 fire restrictions for Bureau of Land Management (BLM) administered public lands 

within the Kingman Field Office in Arizona.  

The effective date of this order is May 26th, 2022 and will remain in effect until 

rescinded based on fire danger rating.  

The following acts are prohibited on BLM managed lands until further 

notice:  

1. Building maintaining, attending, or using a fire, campfire, charcoal, coal, or  

wood stove including fires in developed campgrounds or improved sites.  

2. Smoking, except within an enclosed vehicle or building.  

3. Discharging a firearm except while engaged in a lawful hunt pursuant to state,  

federal, or tribal laws and regulations.  

4. Mechanical and industrial prohibitions  

a. Operating any internal combustion engine such as chainsaws or similar  

equipment.  

b. Welding, or operating acetylene or other torch with open flame.  

c. Using an explosive.  

Fire Prevention Order Number AZ910-2021-001 and AZ910-2022-001 (partial description):  

Fireworks, airborne luminaries, tracers, explosives, steel core, incendiary ammunition and explosive chemical 

devices or binary explosives, incendiary bomb, grenade or similar device. Any combustible or explosive com-

position. Igniting of tires, petroleum products are prohibited year-round and apply to all BLM managed lands 

within Arizona.  

Information regarding these fire restrictions may be obtained by calling the Kingman Field Office at 928-718-

3700.  

Visit us online at: http://wildlandfire.az.gov  
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NO FIREWORKS ALLOWED 

AT THE MCA 
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IMPORTANT NOTICE NEW RESIDENTS  

 

Please help our emergency responders identify your 
 property by posting your  

address in clear view.  

Meadview Civic 

Association  

Billing Options: 

E-Billing: We would need 
your e-mail address. 

Snail Mail: We would 
need your mailing address. 

Payment Options: 

Bill Pay: This you set up 
from your online banking.  

Credit/Debit Card: You 
would call or come into the 
office for us to process a 
payment. 

Check: Write us a check 
and either bring it to the 
office or mail it. 

Money Order: Purchase a 
Money Order and fill it out 
and either bring it to the 
office or mail it to us. 

Cashier’s Check: 
Purchase a Cashier’s Check  
and fill it out and either 
bring it to the office or mail 
it to us. 

Cash: Please DO NOT mail 
cash. Please come into the 
office and make your 
payment. We will always 
provide you with a receipt 
for cash payments. 
(Receipts for copies or 
faxes upon request.) 

PayPal:  

If you have a PayPal 
Account– Use your PayPal 
Account to pay your Annual 
Assessments to our PayPal 
Account. 

If you DO NOT have a 
PayPal Account– You may 
make a payment through 
PayPal using your Credit 
Card. However, there is a 
charge. When paying this 
way you will need to add 
that charge amount to the 
purchase amount.  
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Meadview Area Chamber of Commerce would like to thank Mike 

Martinez, owner of the BoatHouse Café & Grille, along with the 

OutPost 86444 for this absolutely beautiful billboard. It will be 

going up on the lot south of the Family Dollar. This will go a long 

way in bringing people into Meadview to see for themselves just 

how wonderful our little community really is. All our businesses 

have so much to offer everyone, and we look forward to continu-

ing to build this area together. The purpose of this sign is to give 

exposure to all businesses in the Meadview area. We understand 

that some of the businesses are located before the sign, however, 

most visitors to our little town stop at Family Dollar and inquire 

about services they are looking for. We look forward to the unique 

presence of this sign will bring our town.  
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Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 
    

 

     

 

1  

Bingo 12pm 

 

 

2 Farmers 

Market 

 

 

3 

Ice Cream  

Social   

3:00 pm 

4   

HAPPY 4TH OF  

         JULY 

 

5 6 

 Busy Hands  

10 am 

 

7 

 

8 

Bingo 12pm 

9  

9:00am  

MCA Member 

meeting 

10 11 

 

12 

4:30pm  

Chamber 

Board 

13 

Busy Hands  

10 am 

 

14 15 

Bingo 12pm 

16 

Farmer’s Market 
7AM 

17 18 

 

19 

 

20 

Busy Hands  

10 am 

21 

 

22 

Bingo 12pm 

23 

 

24                                   

 

                         

25 26 

 

27 
Busy Hands  

10 am 

28 
 

29 

Bingo 12pm 

30 

july 2022 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 
 1 

3:00pm 

Auditorium 

closed: Election 

set up 

2 

7:00am  

ELECTION 

3 

Busy Hands  

10 am 

4  5 

Bingo 12pm 

6 7:00 am 

Farmer’s 

Market  

Neighborhood 

Watch 10:30 

7 8 

 

9 

4:30pm  

Chamber 

Board 

10 

Busy Hands  

10 am 

11 

 

12 

Bingo 12pm 

13 

 

14 

 

15 

 

16 

 

17 

Busy Hands  

10 am 

18 

10:00am 

LMRFD 

Member 

19 

Bingo 12pm 

20 Farmer’s 

Market 
7am 

21 22 

 

23 

 

24 

Busy Hands  

10 am 

25 

 

26 

Bingo 12pm 

27 

28 29 

 

30 

 

31 

Busy Hands  

10 am 

   

august 2022 
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Meadview Civic Association, 

Inc. 

The purpose of our organization 

is to foster & encourage the civic 

advancement of our members 

and/or property owners. 

However, Social Membership 

applications are also cogitated. 

In August of 1970, the owners of 

the Meadview subdivision 

determined that to maintain the 

friendly small town attraction of 

Meadview, a central meeting & 

recreational facility was needed. 

They set up the MCA with 

involuntary membership to 

property owners. A number of 

Meadview families agreed and 

the Articles of Incorporation 

were created and accepted by 

the State of Arizona. With an 

$80,000 loan to erect the 

facility; construction of the 

lounge, kitchen and pool began 

January of 1971 and completed 

in July that same year. 

Meadview Civic 

Association, Inc. 

247 E. Meadview 

Blvd. 

P.O. Box 217 

Meadview, AZ 

86444 

 

Phone: 928-564-

2313 

Fax: 928-564-2520 

E-mail: 

mca@citlink.net 

Website: mca-az.com 

Facility & Office Hours: 

Facility - 8 a.m. to 9  p.m.,   7 days a week                                                                                                                              

Office  - Tuesday - Friday   9 a.m. to 4 p.m.  / Saturday  9 a.m. to 1 p.m. 

CLOSED  -  Sunday & Monday  


